The Evers & Co. April 2017 Real Estate Report
The month of April showed much lower numbers from last month, with the average dollar volume of sales flat compared to last year at this time, the average price at only 2.9% higher than last year, but with the “days on market” down 17% from last April. These numbers indicate that the properties that do hit the market sell fast. It also indicates that the shortage of homes for sale in our close-in Metro marketplace is at a critically low point, as it is across the entire country.
 Baby boomers who would generally be moving and supplying move-up houses for younger buyers are largely staying in place, even as they become “empty nesters”. This causes an accordion effect of shortages of homes all the way through the marketplace. Interest rates have stayed low in spite of constant talk of significant rate hikes, and there is a very good array of mortgage products to satisfy the younger buyers, so they perceive this as a good time to buy. But until we have much more product in the marketplace, sales volume will not match the level of enthusiasm buyers have, and “bidding wars” will still be a fixture of our marketplace.
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System for the following areas: the District of Columbia; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

